As Oregonians who enjoy hiking and camping in our state's magnificent forests, we strongly oppose the BLM's management plans for Western Oregon.  A reduction in the buffer along streams in the affected watersheds and the proposal to reduce late successional reserves are simply bad ideas.  We urge the BLM to maintain current management, the no action alternative, to support and preserve Oregon's outdoor heritage.

Sincerely yours,

James and Sharon Duncan

1878 W. 27th Pl.

Eugene, OR 97405

